
 

  

In order to streamline order processing and ensuring your customer the best service available, Lascar 

is obsoleting a particular part and replacing all orders with an updated version. 

 

The Part: PSU-5VDC-USB-US will be substituted with: PSU USB-US 3M A-UB starting on May 1st. 

 

The reason for this substitution is the former does not include the Micro USB cable that would be 

expected and included as a power supply for our Wireless Data Loggers. 

 

If you require any assistance or have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

-Lascar Electronics 
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